
Important update on our Schedule Change Policy

Update: 04/08/2020

Issued: April 8, 2020

This notification is to advise you that American has made important changes to
our Conditions of Carriage with regards to our Schedule Change Policy. This
new policy applies to tickets issued on/after April 8, 2020. American remains
committed to continue to work with customers who are impacted by a schedule
change as follows:



For tickets issued on/after April 8, 2020, American has new guidelines
in place here – allowing for refund if the overall delay is greater than four
hours





For tickets issued prior to April 8, 2020, American will honor our 60
minutes or more schedule change policy, located here





For tickets issued before April 8, 2020 and reissued on/after April 8,
2020 the guidelines will apply based on the original date of issue



Additionally, with regards to irregular operations which may occur within 72
hours of departure, American has changed our policy to allow for full refund on
delays of 90 minutes or greater for tickets with an original date of issue as April
8, 2020 or beyond.

As always, we appreciate your continued business!

https://saleslink.aa.com/en-US/index.html
https://saleslink.aa.com/en-US/documents/Archives/AgencyRef/Schedule_Change_plus_240.pdf
https://saleslink.aa.com/en-US/documents/Archives/AgencyRef/Schedule_Change.pdf

